
 

 

  

 

P.07  SRHR and Technology: Role of AI 

Artificial intelligence (AI) is the ability of machines to 
perform tasks that normally require human intelligence, 
such as reasoning, learning, decision-making, and 
problem-solving. Artificial intelligence (AI) is rapidly 
changing the world… 
 

P.05 Bridging the Gap in Clinical Research 

A recent research capacity needs assessment at the 
Department of OBGYN highlighted a significant gap in 
clinical trial research. To address this, SPIRHR’s 
Research Pillar has been focusing on the enhancement 
of clinical research capacity. In pursuit of this goal, a 
focused training workshop on clinical trials … 
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 THE NEW SRH BUILDING 

 

About St. Paul Institute for Reproductive Health and Rights (SPIRHR) 
SPIRHR was established and registered by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia Agency for Civil 
Society in September 2019 as a local non-governmental organization with the vision of strengthening and 
facilitating effective and quality sexual and reproductive health and rights programs at St. Paul’s Hospital 
Millennium Medical College (SPHMMC). SPIRHR is an independent institution targeting to ensure the 
project's implementation in the most efficient and effective way while ensuring accountability and 
transparency. Since its inception, SPIRHR has continued supporting the implementation of major 
program activities that were jointly planned with SPHMMC Ob/GYN faculties while taking the lead in the 
administration and coordination of RH infrastructure development as per a collaborative framework 
outlined by a memorandum of understanding. Through the collaborative effort of SPHMMC and SPIRHR, 
SPIRHR will continue to invest in four key priority areas of intervention: training, research, advocacy, and 
clinical services. SPIRHR aim to reduce maternal mortality and morbidity through coordinated sexual 
reproductive health and rights and enable girls and women to reach their full potential. 


